Issue 2 June 2015

News from the Museum



MOSECM 9-mail: hanesllambed@btinternet.com

w.hanesllambed.org

Excellent turnout for Valuation Day

We had an excellent turnout at our first valuation event held at the Museum.

Many brought along their treasured possessions to have them valued free of charge by Mr Ian Taylor, a very experienced member of the valuation staff at Peter Francis Auctioneers, Carmarthen.

It is hoped that this event can become a regular feature at the Museum, so if you missed out this time please check our website, the Grapevine and Clonc for future dates.



More photos on our website

Exhibits for 2016

We need your help. If you have any items connected with Ffair Dalis that you would like to lend or donate to the Museum, please let us know. Contact

hanesllambed@btinternet.com or leave your details at the Museum and we will contact you.

Fund Raising

In order to be able to continue developing the Museum, we need to raise money.

This year, as well as selling our annual Hanes calendar, we will be holding a Raffle which will be drawn at the Christmas Fair held at the University on 22 November. We have numerous prizes and

tickets only cost £1. Please support the Museum and also give yourself a chance to win one of our fantastic prizes. An additional prize not on the Raffle Ticket is a Champagne Tea for Two at the Falcondale Hotel.

As well as a raffle we will be organizing

Lampeter Museum is run solely by volunteers who are all members of Hanes Llambed. We are open on Tuesdays/Thursdays & Saturdays 10am – 4pm.

quiz sheets, suitable for all ages. The sheets will cost £1 per entry and must be completed and returned to the Museum by the specified date. A draw will take place from all correct answers and the winner will receive a prize. Available soon from the Museum.

Thanks to Gwilym Price Son & Daughters for their continued support in 2015.